
To whom it may concern 
 
I am writing in support for the wind farms as they have had a huge positive impact in our local rural 
areas. Not only have they provided sustainable grants for our small local towns but they have 
provided many jobs in our local area. Furthermore workers are staying in our local towns, which 
support our local businesses in the area. The local accommodation, hotels, deli’s, supermarkets have 
all seen the benefits from the wind farms 
 
In addition, the wind farms look absolutely beautiful in summer and winter when driving through the 
country side! 
 
Cheers Tracey 
 
 
Tracey Stringer 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
                   

 
 




